
 

 
INFORMATION SHEET – MONDAY 5th JUNE 2023 

 
S4 and S5s considering applying to Oxford University 
If any of you are considering applying to Oxford University, please see the link on the S5 Assembly Team 
which has a recording of a webinar with lots of useful information about the application process. 

Mrs. MacGregor 

Careers Information 
 
The new S6 leadership team 
Would those S5 pupils who wish to apply to be among the new S6 pupil leadership team please give your 
names to Mr Letford (Room 19A) by the end of Monday? To help prepare you for the interviews, 
practice/mock interviews will take place next Thursday (8th) in the room next to Lab 8. 
 
Hospitality ‘takeover day’ for the new S2 
A day of fun activities is planned for S2 on Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 14th June. These activities are all 
related to the hospitality industry. The year group has been split into teams of around 14 for this, and they 
can be found in the Teams channel. Please take notice of this ahead of Tuesday. 
 
Interested in a career in law?  
One of the country’s leading firms, CMS, is inviting applications to its scholarships and work experience 
programmes for S5 pupils. CMS has 78 offices in more than 40 countries, including nine in the UK (three in 
Scotland). 
 
Both programmes have social mobility at their core, and many of our pupils are eligible for these 
opportunities. There are 10 places available on the scholarship programme, and they will benefit from: 
 

• Financial support (up to £10,000) during their university studies 

• Mentoring during their UCAS applications 

• Career support from a trainee solicitor 

• Paid work experience during their first year of university 

 
Applications close on 9th June (for the CMS Connect programme) and 30th June (for the CMS Law 
Scholarships) so don’t dilly dally if you’re interested. Speak with Mr Letford (Room 19A) asap. 

Mr. Letford, DYW  



 

 
 

 


